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Letter dated 24 January 1985 from the Permanent Representative of 
Pakistan to the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General 

Further to my letter dated 15 January 1985 (A/40/86-5/16895), I have the 
honour to report to you two serious incidents of violations of Pakistan airspace 
and territory from the Afghanistan side which occurred on 21 and 22 January 1985, 
respectively. The details of the incidents are as follows: 

On 21 January 1985, two Afghan aircraft intruded three kilometres into 
Pakistan airspace in the Arandu area and dropped two bombs which fell 
500 yards inside Pakistan territory one kilometre south-east of Arandu. 

On 22 January 1985, two Afghan aircratt violated Pakistan airspace in the 
Arandu area. The aircraft made several passes over Arandu and also dropped 
two bombs one kilometre south of Arandu. 

I request Your Excellency to have this letter circulated as a document of the 
General Assembly, under the item entitied "The situation in Afghanistan and its 
implications for international peace and security", and ot the Security Council. 

(Sinned) S. SHAH NAWAZ 
Ambassador and Permanent Representative 

~.I ,-^_ _ i”~.,.~ _ . . . j.: ,:. ,--., - .~,.I_.~. .- -.- - .‘.- . . . . ;r-.-.-._‘r .: ..72z--cT ‘4 a ,, - . . . ..: .=..:...r 2. -.. . . _-- .$ 
85-01982 13600 (E) . '5 

j :*. L':.:,: j,,,; .\_ '/ 


